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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

LEGALEGA BRIDGE IN NADI CLOSED TO ALL HEAVY VEHICLES  

 
2 May 2018 

 
Movement of all heavy vehicles will be restricted to 10T maximum gross weight on the Legalega 
Bridge, Legalega Road in Nadi from tomorrow onwards (3rd May 2018). 
 
The FRA has placed advanced warning signs to advise all motorists on site.  All heavy vehicles 
and bus operators are requested to plan their travel accordingly and use the available alternative 
access through Votualevu Road. 
 
The bridge has suffered active settlement of the abutment that is necessitating this 10 tonne 
weight restriction. The design for permanent repairs has commended with investigations, testing 
and construction expected to take up to six months to complete. 
 
We regret the inconvenience. For further information please call FRA on 5720. 
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